
TOWN OF UNITY 
LAND USE REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 13, 2014 
LOCATION:  UNITY MASONIC HALL, UNITY, MAINE 

 

Attending: Barry, Charlie, Garrett, Kevin S, Jim 

By now, the readers understand these notes taken by Jim will only be a shadow of Sherry’s 
wonderful work. Oh well! 

Minutes of Aug 6 approved. 

Kevin presented recommendations for Unity Utilities District content being added to the 
document to advise the applicant of requirements and responsibilities relative to permits and 
approvals to connecting to the sewer system. Recommendations were agreed to in full. 

Discussion regarding Section 8 was conducted. Recommendations were thoroughly considered 
and agreed to. Garrett accepted an action item to refine Para 8.4 and because there will be a 
reference to Para 13.5, Garrett also accepted an action item to refine this also.  All thanked 
Garrett. 

 

The members agreed to not meet Aug 20. 

 

The meeting closed at 8:30pm. 

 

Respectfully, Jim 


